
Welcome to Momoyama Online Program  
 

 It has been almost 9 months since people all over the world 
are forced to give up of traveling freely because of the global 
pandemic of COVID-19. Who imagined the situation in which we 
are now at the beginning of the year?  

We feel helpless and have no choice but give up our daily life, 
such as meeting families and friends, traveling abroad and 
studying on campus. Especially those who plan to come to 
Momoyama Gakuin University as an exchange student must be 
feeling disappointed. We also feel the same way. 

But we have to do something instead of just looking on the 
difficulties. Online Buddy Program aims to connect overseas 
students and Momoyama students online and to promote mutual 
understanding.  

I am very glad to know that 36 overseas students and 59 
Momoyama students take part in this Online Buddy program. I do 
hope you will find unique and creative ways of exchanging culture 
and languages in the Internet age. And in the near future, we look 
forward to welcoming you to Momoyama campus in person. 
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